
 
 

 
 
 

August 8th, 2021 

 

Dr. Arturo Chacón 

Universidad Autónoma de Ciudad Juárez  

Ciudad Juárez, CH, México 

 

Dear Arturo, 

 I am writing to invite you to join a virtual research internship to the University of 

Texas, at El Paso, during the Fall 2021 (August 23 to December 14, 2021). The 

purpose of your virtual internship will be to enable us to work on advice you to 

develop and write your research paper, which we’ve tentatively titled “Buchona, 

corporalidad: cuerpos en resistencia.” Since we spoke this summer in order to 

help you develop and finish this paper, it will be important to spend time 

collaborating virtually. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. Sincerely, 

 

Eduardo Barrera, Ph.D. 

 

Associate Professor 

Department of Communication 

The University of Texas at El Paso 

eduardo@utep.edu - (915) 355-0070 
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